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Working Group to Prepare the Draft Resolution on the Program-Budget for 2011

N O T I C E


The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all the delegations and, on the instructions of the Chair of the CAAP Working Group to Prepare the Draft Resolution on the Program-Budget for 2011, Dr. Nicola Virgill-Rolle, Alternate Representative of The Bahamas to the OAS, duly informs the delegations that an informal meeting
/ has been programmed to discuss the following items: 1. revised assessment percentage scale; 2. revised reporting for the National Offices; 3. reporting for indirect costs; and 4. revisions to the prompt payment credit process and measures for late payment of quotas. This meeting will take place on Wednesday, September 22, 2010 at 10:30 a.m. in the Gabriela Mistral Room (Terrace Level of the General Secretariat Building – 1889 F. Street). The meeting is open to the participation of all delegations. 
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�.	Following the practice, the informal meeting will be held without interpretation services.





